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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

 

Randoncorp (Randon S.A. Implementos e Participações | B3: RAPT3 and 
RAPT4), (“Company”) informs its shareholders and the market in general that, within the 
plan to increase productivity and expand profitability of the OEM Vertical (“Randon”), 
approximately R$ 400 million in investments are projected, which began in 2024 and will 
unfold over the coming years. 

With the investment, the company aims to promote a new organization of its 
manufacturing footprint in Brazil, optimizing the production of trailer lines, enhancing the 
characteristics of each factory and the logistics of product distribution, making delivery 
faster and more competitive in the center of the country. 

This movement reinforces Randon’s leadership and prominence in this market, 
allowing greater production flexibility. 

Additional information can be obtained from the Investor Relations 
department, via email at ri@randoncorp.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Caxias do Sul, November, 8, 2024. 

 
 
 

Paulo Prignolato 
 

Investor Relations Officer 
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